

## CHAPMANSLADE CE VA PRIMARY SCHOOL

Learning together in a Christian community, nurturing and developing lively minds in a caring environment.



1st September 2020

**Dear Parents** 

I am delighted to confirm that Chapmanslade School will open to all pupils from 3<sup>rd</sup> September, except for pupils starting in Reception who have different arrangements in place. I have attached the letter that I sent to you last July as all the information within it remains relevant.

Please help us by ensuring that:

- all items of school uniform, lunch boxes, drinking bottles and book bags are clearly named;
- nothing other than a book bag (NOT rucksack), lunch box, coat and/or sun hat is sent into school;
- you arrive and collect your child in the permitted staggered time slot only.

Our priority for the first two weeks is to welcome back all children and to "test drive" our covid-secure planning. I know that you will have many questions about the year ahead and I will endeavour to send out more information as new guidance comes in from the local authority and government. For now, we are unable to confirm any arrangements relating to trips, including the residential; sports matches; church services; class performances; SATs; parents' evenings or swimming to name just some of the things that we would all like to know more about. I promise that as soon as I have more information about these and other matters, I will write to you again.

Yours sincerely Mrs Chapman

High Street, Chapmanslade, Westbury, Wiltshire, BA13 4AN

Tel: 01373 832367